From:
Sent: 18 June 2020 20:18
To: Planning
Cc:
Subject: Re: For the attention of Jaspreet Chana - Objection to Application Number

2020/1332/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Ms Chana,

Further to my objection below - I am resending inclusive of the correct email address for who is on copy.

Regards

On 18 Jun 2020 20:00, Dear Ms Chana.

I write to you with regard to Application number 2020/1332/P concerning the installation of 2 5G antennae at St Mary's Vicarge, 134A Abbey Road.

and I am horrified that the Vicarge has been chosen for the antennae. I strongly object to this application and urge you to reject the application made on the below grounds stated.

The area is one which is very much a conservation area - one I urge be left to manage and protect the special architectural and historic features that make the area special.

The church is a listed building to which it's historic design should be protected. The inclusion in the application of changes to the concrete slabs do not appear to adhere to the building as listed.

The impact on the residents, our health and the environment must be taken into consideration. I have a 2 year old son and am extremely concerned with the affects and hazards the 5G installation would have on his health and the environment given it will substantially increase exposure to radio-frequency electo magnetic fields on top of the 2G,3G and 4G telecommunications that are already in place.

I ask that this objection is carefully considered and the application is subsequently rejected.

Regards

